
December 9, 1963 

Mr. Buel Z. Fox 
400 DeLeon Drive 
III Paso 12, Texas 

Dear Sir: 

With reference to your request of November 30, 
all evidence pertaining to the arrest of Lee 
Harvey Oswald has been turned over to the Federal 
Bureau of Investigation. 

All future releases pertaining to this case will 
be made by the FBI or the Commission established 
by the President. 

Very truly yours, 

J. Z. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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